
Upcoming events
Thanks for supporting pebble creek elementary!

Tue. Apr. 9 - 4th STAAR Writing
Wed. Apr. 10 - Scrabble Club
Thu. Apr. 11 - VIPS Luncheon 11:00AM
Fri. Apr. 12 - 1st Gr.  Field Trip
Fri. Apr. 12  - 4th Gr. Chess Tourney
Tue. Apr. 16 - Librarian Day
Wed. Apr. 17 - Student Council
Fri. Apr. 19 - School Holiday
Mon. Apr. 22 - School Holiday
Wed. Apr. 24 - Secretary Day
Wed. Apr. 24 - Scrabble Club
Fri. Apr. 26 - 1st Gr. Birthday Celebrations
Fri. Apr. 26 - $1 Dress Up: 
	 Pajamas & Stuffed Animal
Wed. May 1 - Principal Day
Wed. May 1 - Student Council
Thu. May 2 - PC Lunch Hero Day 
Thu. May 2 - Kinder Literacy Picnic
Fri. May 3 - 2nd Gr. Zoo Field Trip
Fri. May 3 - 4th Gr. Living Museum
Mon. May 6 - Fri. May 10 - 
	 Teacher Appreciation Week
Mon. May 6 - Nurse’s Day
Tue. May 7 - Scrabble Club
Tue. May 7 - Kindness Club 3:15PM
Thu. May 9 - Campus Sing-a-Long 2:00PM
Tue. May 14 - STAAR Reading
Thu. May 16 - Fri. May 17 - 
	 BOGO Book Fair

Healthy Heart Jog takes place every 
Monday, weather and school schedule 
permitting. Feel free to come to 
school and jog with your child!
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Find us on
Facebook

Buy One Get One Free Spring Book Fair: May 16-17

The Pebble Creek PTO is offering pre-ordered school supply kits the 2019-2020 
school year. Look for the order form in your child’s Monday folder next month!

School Supply kits will be available for pre-order

Second grade blasted into space with mus ical  performance

These 2nd 
Graders sang 

some awesome 
Nep-TUNES at 
their musical 
performance 
last month. 

Critics say the 
show was 

out of this world!

Variety Show is Tuesday May 21 at 
6:30pm.  If you are a 4th grade student 
and you like to sing, dance, play an 
instrument, act in a skit, etc this is the 
opportunity for you!  You can also sign-
up as a greeter, MC or stage assistant.  
Please turn in your permission slip 
to your homeroom teacher as soon 
as possible.  Screenings will be held 
the week of April 29 - May 3 during 
lunches.  Hope to see you there!

4th Grade Variety Show

The 2019 College Station ISD City-
Wide Spring Food Drive is set for 
April 29 - May 3, benefiting the 
Brazos Valley Food Bank. Bring in your 
spare change and/or nonperishable 
food items. Look for details on our 
Facebook page or the flyer sent 
home in your child’s Monday folder 
later this month.    

Coins and Cans for the 
Brazos Valley Food Bank

It’s time to stock up on summer reading with the Buy One Get One FREE Spring 
Book Fair!  Buy any book and get one of the same or lesser value for free!  Buy 
a poster, get one free! Buy a pencil, get one free!  Come check out the great 
selection Thursday, May 16th 7:45am - 5:30pm and Friday 17th 7:45am - 3:30pm 
in the Enchanted Forest Room. If you would like to help with this fun event, 
please contact Charlsie McDaniel at charlsie_12@yahoo.com or Kelly Chambers 
at kchambers02@hotmail.com.

Mark your calendars for Summer Profit Share at urban air
Come bounce and explore at Urban Air, all day on Monday, 
June 3 to earn money for PCE. Let them know you’re a Pebble 
Creek Panther and PCE will receive 20%!

mailto: charlsie_12@yahoo.com
mailto: kchambers02@hotmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/PebbleCreekPTO
https://www.urbanairtrampolinepark.com/locations/texas/bryan
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The 2019 Enchanted Forest Carnival, 
Pebble Creek Elementary’s Spring fund 
raiser, was a huge success thanks to 
all those who participated, sponsored, 
donated, and volunteered their time! 

The weather wasn’t so enchanted so 
we brought the games inside, but it 
didn’t put a damper on the fun!  From 
games to the bounce houses to the 
yummy food and the performances 
on the stage in the cafeteria, we had a 
fantastic day filled with lots of smiling 
students, families, and friends making 
great memories at Carnival! 

Most importantly, we made over 
$40,000 for our school! This money 
funds the PTO’s annual commitments 

for the following school year, including 
grade-level field trips, Literacy Library, 
teacher wish lists and grants that help 
educate our students, Scholastic News 
Subscriptions and many other ongoing 
educational programs and classroom 
materials. Thanks to all the students 
and parents for their overwhelming 
generosity and for coming out to 
support Carnival! 

We also owe a big thanks to everyone 
who volunteered at the event! And 
a huge THANK YOU to our Carnival 
Committee, who worked for months 
to make Carnival a success! We truly 
couldn’t have done it without this great 
group of parents.

The Enchanted Forest Carnival was a magical day!


